Reply Ob/Gyn & Fertility is a fertility awareness-only ob/gyn practice in the Raleigh/Durham/Chapel Hill triangle area of North Carolina. We provide full spectrum, evidence-based ob/gyn care featuring cooperative/restorative clinical services. We welcome and support patients using any fertility awareness/NFP method. We emphasize patient education through services such as fertility education, health coaching, and CenteringPregnancy, as well as through programs such as our First Tuesdays! monthly speaker series. We exclude contraception and assisted reproductive technologies.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Reply’s Medical Director is Dr. John Thorp, Division Chief of General Obstetrics & Gynecology in the Department of Ob/Gyn at UNC Chapel Hill. Reply providers are hired either directly by the practice, or by UNC and leased back to the practice; hiring decisions determined on an individual basis. We work as a mission-focused and highly-collaborative team.  Expertise with ultrasonography, colposcopy, biopsy, and gynecologic surgeries preferred.

The triangle area of North Carolina is a beautiful location with a booming population and economy. It is top-ranked in the nation for jobs, education, safety, and family-friendly living.  We are looking for full-time ob/gyns to join our growing NC team, as well as to begin development of new clinics in other geographic areas. Learn more about us at our website www.replyobgyn.com.


Cindi Cass, Practice Manager
Email:	ccass@replyobgyn.com
Phone: 919.539.8309
